
 

 
 

 

June 22, 2020 

 
City of Crossville 

Attn: Valerie Hale, City 

Clerk 392 N. Main Street 

Crossville, TN 38555 

 
Dear Mayor Mayberry and City Council Members, 
 
We respectfully request your approval to close Taylor Avenue from North Main Street to Thurman 
Ave. for a special event at Social Brew on Saturday, July 25th from 5pm until 11pm. The closure will  
have no impact on Cumberland Dermatology since they are closed on Saturday. 
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at (931) 261-6497.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of our request, 
 

Matt Miller 
 
Matt Miller 
Owner – Social Brew 


